
 
 
 
 
May 12, 2024 
 
 
To: David Law (Chair IEEE 802.3) 
 
Subject: Progress on OIF CEI-224G-LR-PAM4 project 
 
From: Karl Bois, OIF Technical Committee Chair 
( )  
 
 
Dear Mr. Law,  
 
We are pleased to announce that the OIF has generated updated revision 05 of the CEI-224G-
LR-PAM4 specification which we understand may be relevant to your work.  
 
We would welcome feedback from the IEEE 802.3 on the CEI-224G-LR-PAM4 specification. Our 
next meeting will be Aug 6, 2024. 
 
We request that access to the attached document be restricted to IEEE 802.3 participants only 
and that you acknowledge the OIF in any derivative work.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Karl Bois,  
OIF Technical Committee Chair ( )  
 
Attachment: oif2023.235.05 
 
Note:  Attention is called to the possibility that use or implementation of this OIF document 
may require use of subject matter covered by intellectual property rights (IPR).  By providing 
access to this document, no position is taken with respect to the existence or validity of any IPR 
in connection herewith.  The OIF shall not be responsible for identifying all IPR which is 
required in order to utilize this document or the information contained herein, or for 
conducting inquiries into the legal validity or scope of such IPR that is brought to its attention. 
 

 




